
April 30, 1998

| MEMORANDUM TO: A. Bill Beach .
Regional Administrator, Rlli

FROM: ' CarlJ. Paperiello, Director [ William F. Kane for:]
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH
THE STATE OF OHIO

In response to your memorandum of April 14,1998, NMSS has reviewed the

- Commission paper and concurs without comments.
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CONTACT: Paul F. Goldberg, NMSS/IMNS
(301)415-7842
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